SB612 CC - Public Facilties Bond-SUPPORT.pdf Uploaded by: Fowler, Michael

Position: FAV

Board of County Commissioners

Edward C. Rothstein, President C. Richard Weaver, Vice President C. Eric Bouchat Dennis E. Frazier Stephen A. Wantz



Carroll County Government

225 North Center Street Westminster, Maryland 21157 410-386-2043; 1-888-302-8978 fax 410-386-2485 MD Relay 711/800-735-2258

February 15, 2021

The Honorable Guy Guzzone, Chair Senate Budget and Taxation Committee 3 West Miller Senate Office Building Annapolis MD 21401

Re: SB612 - Carroll County - Public Facilities Bond - SUPPORT

Dear Chair Guzzone and Members of the Committee:

We write in support of **SB612 - Carroll County – Public Facilities Bond**, sponsored by the Carroll County Senators on our behalf, which will enable borrowing to support the funding of essential Carroll County government operations.

We respectfully request a FAVORABLE report on SB612.

Sincerely,

THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF CARROLL COUNTY

Edward C. Rothstein (COL, Ret.)

President

C. Richard Weaver

Vice President

C. Eric Bouchat

Dennis **7**. Frazier

Stephen A. Wantz

Senator Ready SB612 Testimony Uploaded by: Ready, Senator Justin

Position: FAV

Finance Committee



James Senate Office Building 11 Bladen Street, Room 315 Annapolis, Maryland 21401 410-841-3683 · 301-858-3683 800-492-7122 Ext. 3683 Justin.Ready@senate.state.md.us

THE SENATE OF MARYLAND ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401

February 17, 2021

The Honorable Guy Guzzone Budget and Taxation Committee Miller Senate Office Building 3 West Annapolis, MD 21401

RE: Carroll County Senators Letter of Support Senate Bill 612 - Carroll County - Public Facilities Bonds

Dear Chairman Guzzone and Members of the Budget and Taxation Committee:

The Carroll County Senate Delegation would like to notify the Budget and Taxation Committee of their support for Senate Bill 612 – Carroll County – Public Facilities Bond in the amount of –\$48.45 mil –approved by County commissioners January 15, 2021.

The Carroll County Senators voted 3-0 in favor of SB 612. We urge the Budget and Tax Committee to vote favorably on Senate Bill 612.

Sincerely,